Blount County Highway
Department

TO: Blount County Board of Commissioners

FROM: Jeff Headrick, Highway Superintendmﬂ =z H

RE: Blount County Planning Commission Re-Appointment

DATE: 10/31/2023

For the consideration of the full commission, [ am submitting my recommendation of the

following name for re-appointment on the Blount County Commission:

Bruce McClellan, Term to Expire 10/2027



Blount County Highway

Department

TO: Mayor Ed Mitchell

717
FROM: Jeff Headrick. Highway Superintendentj {/7"

RE; Blount County Planning Commission Re-Appointment
DATE: 10/31/2023

Our records show that Bruce McClellan’s term will end on 11/21/2023 as Planning
Commissioner. After talking with Bruce, he has agreed to stay on the Planning Commission. [
am submitting a recommendation for his reappointment on the Blount County Planning
Commission. Bruce’s term to expire will be 10/2027 if reappointed.



